
 
 

 

 

Dear Lowell Families and Community, 

This week brings the unfortunate change back to Extreme Risk levels in our community. 
This will affect our ability to have in-person spectator participation at our sporting 
events. Other information regarding athletics is ever changing and while we want to 
keep everyone informed, we are working to clarify information and communication 
prior to publicizing. As soon as we have clarification, we will inform our students, families 
and communities. Per guidance, we are allowed to remain open and continue in 
person learning and for that we are overjoyed!  

Lundy families, the state has decided to move forward with a modified version of state 
testing, so teachers are in the process of going through the annual training.  You will 
receive communication from your teacher as to when your child will be testing. 

We are in the middle of our track, softball and baseball seasons. This gorgeous weather 
has helped events occur without rain delays and under the best conditions. Even in the 
middle of our bizarre circumstances, we can find a way to find the sunshine in Lowell. 

Don’t forget, ballots for the special election that includes Lowell School Board elections, 
will be mailed out today. They are due back by May 18, 2021. We have three open 
positions, Director #2, #3, and #4. Jason Prenevost is running unopposed for Position #2, 
Michael J. Galvin is running unopposed for Position #3, and incumbent Jim Chapman is 
vying for Position #4 against Jerry Valencia. Check out the Bridge to read a bit about 
our candidates and get to know why they want to run for Lowell School Board. 

As always, stay safe, healthy and kind!  

 


